
 

 

 

Connecticut River Area Health District (CRAHD) welcomes 

all Haddam residents to a presentation on Community 

Public Health Preparedness 

CRAHD is dedicated to helping you and your family prepare and be better informed 

before a public health crisis arises.  Our goal is to provide you with quick, accurate 

information, guidance and recommended actions.  We want to make you aware of our 

public health emergency plans.       

CRAHD staff will be giving a presentation: 

WHEN:  Thursday, April 20th at 6:00P.M 

WHERE:  Haddam Volunteer Fire Company, 439 Saybrook Rd, Higganum   

The presentation will consist of information on the following topics: 

  General preparedness- Why should you be prepared? 

  Mass dispensing plans 

  Dispense assist tool  

  Closed Points of Dispensing (PODs)  

  Recruitment of public health volunteers 

 

CRAHD is the lead health department for Mass Dispensing Area (MDA) 39. The towns 
that make up the MDA are Chester, Clinton, Deep River, Essex, Killingworth, Old 
Saybrook, Westbrook and soon to include Haddam.  It is essential that you are better 
aware of the above mentioned topics if a real public health emergency occurs.  
 
  

Please attend this open meeting and become a better informed citizen! 
 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information on this event, please call us at 
860-661-3300.  

Connecticut River Area Health District 
455 Boston Post Road, Suite 7 Old Saybrook, CT 06475 

Phone 860-661-3300 Fax 860-661-3333 
Serving Old Saybrook, Clinton, Deep River and Haddam 

 


